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 THE CELEBRATION TREE PROGRAM OVERVIEW  

The City of Poulsbo and the Poulsbo Tree Board offer you an opportunity to participate in the Celebration Tree Program.  

Trees provide community benefits and are a source of beauty and provide a living link to our past.  The Celebration Tree 

Program encourages tree donations to honor, memorialize, or celebrate a special person, place or event.  This could 

include the birth of child, an anniversary, your wedding day, a special achievement, or the passing of a loved one.  

Celebration trees are planted on City property including parks, public right-of-ways or near buildings. The City Arborist 

will work with you to select the right tree and the right location for your tree. 

HOW YOU CAN PARTICIPATE 

Your $1,000 tax-deductible donation covers the consultation with the City Arborist, purchase, and planting of your tree. 

The City can also place an in-ground plaque near your tree. If your tree fails to thrive during the first three years, the City 

will replace the tree at no additional cost.  For the entire life of the tree, the city will maintain the tree and if for any 

reason your tree would need to be moved due to unforseen land use or site changes, City staff will transplant or replace 

the tree.  

You can order your Celebration Tree at anytime during the year for planting at the most appropriate time.  Your 

Celebration Tree will serve as a long term living investment, growing in stature and beauty with each passing year, and 

improving the quality of life for our entire community. These is no better investment in our surroundings.   Thank you for 

your support for a greener, healthier Poulsbo.  

For further information, or to plant a memory of your own, please contact the Poulsbo Parks and Recreation 

Department at (360) 779-9898 or email parksrec@cityofpoulsbo.com  
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